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Monday, August 5, 2024 at 12:54:54 Eastern Daylight TimeMonday, August 5, 2024 at 12:54:54 Eastern Daylight Time

Subject:Subject: WOCNext Strategy Meeting
Date:Date: Wednesday, June 5, 2024 at 10:02:17 AM Eastern Daylight Time
From:From: Nicolette Zuecca
To:To: Kevin Emmons, Kevin Emmons

Dear Kevin

I	am	sending	you	this	message	on	behalf	of	Vicky	Pon9eri-Lewis,	WOCN	President	to	invite	you	to
par9cipate	in	a	Society’s	strategic	planning	session	focused	on	WOCNext.		You	have	been	selected	to
par9cipate	in	this	mee9ng	because	of	your	ability	to	think	globally	and	strategically.		In	prepara9on	for
this	mee9ng,	we	engaged	a	consultant	to	conduct	a	survey	of	all	of	our	stakeholders	related	to
WOCNext.	This	mee9ng	is	pivotal	as	we	aim	to	strategize	and	make	informed	decisions	based	on	the
survey	findings	and	work	to	develop	a	strategy	for	the	delivery	of	WOCNext2025	and	beyond.

The	mee9ng	will	be	held	in	Philadelphia	on	July	19	&	20.	We	ask	everyone	to	arrive	mid-day	Friday	for	a
working	dinner	session	at	approximately	4:00-8:00	PM.	We	would	resume	on	Saturday	from	8:00-3:00	to
allow	for	departures	that	evening	(all	mee9ng-related	expenses	will	paid	by	WOCN	following	WOCN’s
current	travel	reimbursement	policy).		

I	realize	this	may	be	short	no9ce,	but	I	am	hopeful	you	will	be	able	to	a[end	to	share	not	just	your
valuable	9me	but	your	experience	and	wisdom.	Please	confirm	your	a[endance	by	Friday,	June	14th	If
you	have	any	ques9ons,	please	do	not	hesitate	to	contact	me	or	Nicole[e	directly.

Sincerely,
	
Vicky	Pon9eri-Lewis,	MS,	RN,	ACNS-BC,	CWOCN
President

PS Hi Kevin, Welcome back I am quite sure you were missed by Rutgers and the Community and they are
more than thrilled to have you back, a loss for Hawaii but a win for the Garden State! Looking forward to
seeing you in Cleveland

The WOCN® Society is professionally managed by Association Headquarters (AH), accredited by the AMC Institute (to ANSI standard).



2 of 2


